
 
 
 
 

         
    
 
 

CONTACT: Tom Mongelli, 732-349-6200, ext. 5900 
tmongelli@theoceancountylibrary.org 

 

Ocean County Library Point Pleasant Boro Branch 
To Undergo Two-Day Closure 

 
 
POINT PLEASANT – In the interest of patron and visitor safety, the Ocean County 
Library Point Pleasant Boro Branch will be closed Friday, December 9, and Saturday, 
December 10. During that time, the parking lot entrance way will be upgraded.  
 
Earle Asphalt Company will replace the main driveway entrance apron which fronts 
Beaver Dam Road. The work will render the parking lot inaccessible.  
 
Patrons who wish to return items by book drop are welcome to visit any other branch, or 
to hold the items until Monday, December 12. 
 
The project is expected to be completed within the two-day time frame. The Branch is 
scheduled to re-open Monday, December 12. 
 
Patrons are welcome to access the Library’s online resources, databases, eBooks, 
eMagazines, video and audio streams and digital classes, available continuously at 
www.theoceancountylibrary.org. 
 
Keep up with Library programs and events at www.theoceancountylibrary.org, and on 
Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, YouTube, Spotify, and Pinterest. 
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